

Transportation Communications International Union

An affiliate of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers





Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

August 20, 2008

TO ALL TCU MEMBERS

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

The 2008 United Way fundraising campaign has begun! TCU members are passionately committed to building stronger, healthier communities; the United Way has always been a strong partner in this work.

The United Way provides vital services to those in need. Improved children's education, sound financial planning, and major health care improvements are just a few of the many services members of your community have access to because of programs supported by the United Way. We all win when a child succeeds in school, when families are financially stable, when people are healthy.

I urge you to continue our proud union tradition to improve our communities and quality of life for everyone by donating time, money, or resources to the United Way. The way to get started can be found on their website www.liveunited.org.

Thank you for your generosity.

In solidarity,

Robert W. Skardellet

International President

